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As per the guideline provided by DFIM Circular number 3, all financial institutions need to 

introduce an Integrity award to be given annually to support the National Integrity Strategy. From 

2018 onwards, IIDFC started providing this award every year to inspire and motivate employees 

to uphold the highest level of integrity in the workplace. After a comprehensive evaluation process, 

One (1) employee of IIDFC has been rewarded with the prestigious “IIDFC Integrity Award” in 

2020-2021 Fiscal Year. 
 

 
 
 

Integrity Awardee 
For the Year-2020-2021 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Ms. Nadia Alam Chaity 
Deputy Manager 
Operations Department 

 
 
 

Ms. Nadia Alam Chaity, currently working as 

Deputy Manager in Operations Department, joined 

IIDFC as Officer on 08 July, 2012. Since joining she 

has been working in Monitoring and Operations 

department in various capacities.   She   is   also   a 

member in equity committee in IIDFC. 


